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 Dates for your diary 

 

This term, Badgers class will be going     
sailing at Barton Broad with The Nancy 

Oldfield Trust, every other Monday! This 
is a fantastic opportunity for the boys to 
learn how to skipper different types of 
boats, while taking in the          

incredibly diverse wildlife on 
the Broads. 

 April is Stress Awareness Month 
• 22nd April - Earth Day (page 2) 
• 23rd April - Saint George’s Day 
• 6th May - Bank Holiday 
• 13th May - International Nurses Day 
• 24th May - Half Term 

 

TJ for his marvelous and 

magnificent maths work! 

EVERYONE in the class for 

having the best trackers ever! 

Mikei for his enthusiasm for 

squash! Well played! 

 

EVERYONE in 

the class for super swimming! 

 

Grrreat! 

 Welcome back to school! 

Meanwhile, our Hedgehogs will 
be heading to Cromer to hit 
the surf with Glide Surf! They 
will be learning about safety in 
the water as well as how to 
keep their balance while riding 
the waves! We can’t wait to share their         
progress with you. Watch this space! 

I hope you all had a lovely break over Easter. 
This week we launched our new Topic: Time 

Travel! 

We’ll be turning back the clock across the    
curriculum to explore history; from the Stone 

Age to the Egyptians; the Romans to the       
Mayans, and the Kingdom of Benin.  

 
Before leaving for Easter, each class prepared 
their beds in our allotment, ready for 
planting lots of fruits, vegetables and 

plants. We’re looking forward to 
spending more time outside in the 

warmer months ahead.  

  Mrs Porter, Headteacher

Ben 
What a fantastic first 

week back for this Fox 

cub!! 



 

Plastic pollution harms our oceans, our lands, our wildlife and our health.      
Colour in or decorate our beautiful home, planet Earth, below.   

 


